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The Board issued ASU 2018-17, Consolidation (Topic 810): Targeted
Improvements to Related Party Guidance for Variable Interest
Entities, which allows private companies to elect not to apply the
variable interest entity (VIE) guidance when assessing whether a
legal entity should be consolidated if certain criteria are met:

e reporting entity and the legal entity are under common control

® reporting entity and the legal entity are not under common control of a public business
entity

e legal entity is not a public business entity

e reporting entity does not directly or indirectly own a majority of the legal entity’s voting
interest

These amendments are effective for a private company for fiscal years beginning after Dec.
15, 2020, and interim periods within fiscal years beginning after Dec. 15, 2021. For entities
other than private companies these amendments are effective for fiscal years and interim
periods within those fiscal years beginning after Dec. 15, 2019.
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The guidance in ASU 2018-17 also amends the guidance on how all reporting entities evaluate
indirect interests held through related parties in common control arrangements when
determining whether those indirect interests are variable interests.

Source:
Grant Thornton, On the Horizon November 8, 2018.

We are committed to keep you updated of all developments that
may affect the way you do business in Puerto Rico. Please
contact us for further assistance in relation to this or any other
matter.

DISCLAIMER: This update and its content do not constitute advice. Clients should not act solely on the basis
of the material contained in this publication. Itis intended for information purposes only and should not be

regarded as specific advice. In addition, advice from proper consultant should be obtained prior to taking
ra n o rn O n action on any issue dealt with this update.
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